Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 3:23 PM
To: Mike Fitzgerald

Subject: RE: Missouri Sunshine Act request

Hi Mike- I have reached out to Treasurer Layne, our Communications Director and College Kids Program Manager, we
have no emails in response to your request.

At this time, 1 am closing your request as satisfied.
Regards,

Shirley Rukcic (she/her)

Chief of Staff & Counsel

City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11™ St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102
314-612-1475

Transparency [Integrity | Service

https://www.stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Mike Fitzgerald <msfitzgerald2006 @gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 17, 2023 12:02 PM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>

Subject: re: Missouri Sunshine Act request

Dear Ms. Rukcic

This is a request pursuant to the Missouri Sunshine Act.

| am requesting the following documents:

* Copies of all email communications sent to and sent by the Office of St. Louis Treasurer between lune 7, 2023 and
June 16, 2023 regarding the College Kids Children's Savings account program. This is to include email communications
exchanged between members of the Treasurer's office and the following parties: parents of College Kids account-

holders, members of the St. Louis Board of Aldermen, members of the St. Louis Public Schoois Board of Education and
representatives of the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education.
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Please waive all fees connected to this request, as you may under the Act.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about this request.
Yours most sincerely,

Mike Fitzgerald

Writer

The St. Louis Riverfront Times

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
validate the sender and know the content is safe. Please contact IT at helpdesk@stltreasurer.org if you believe this email

is suspicious.




